
By Marilyn Nevy Cruz, District Interact 
Chair

This is an unexpected and uncertain 
time for everyone as everyone shifts 
their priorities, work, and routine. 
However, that doesn’t stop our youth 
programs from working in DC.  I am 
pleased to announce that our Interact 

and Rotaract Clubs are continuing to 
meet virtually.  They are hosting virtual 
club meetings, virtual trivia nights, 
virtual fundraisers, virtual service and 
fellowship events, and for those age 
appropriate, virtual happy hours.  We 
are very proud of them and everything 
they are doing to continue to make a 
difference in our local DC community 
and the world!

As a reminder, the DC Rotary Club 
sponsors the following four clubs:

•  Rotaract Club of Washington, DC 
(chartered in May 1994)

•  Rotaract Club of George Washington 
University (chartered in November 
2018)

•  Interact Club of Columbia Heights 
Educational Campus (chartered in 
February 2018)

•  Interact Club of Richard Wright Public 
Charter School for Journalism and 
Media Arts (chartered in March 2019)

If you would like to attend any of their 
virtual meetings or events don’t hesitate 
to contact DC Rotary Club Interact/
Rotaract Adviser, Marilyn Nevy Cruz at 
mncruz10@gmail.com.

DC ROTARACT 
PRESIDENTIAL CITATION
By Marilyn Nevy Cruz, District Interact 
Chair

The Rotary Club of Washington, D.C. is 
pleased to announce that the Rotaract 
Club of Washington, D.C. has received 
the Rotary International Presidential 
Citation with Platinum distinction.  This 
is the highest distinction a Rotaract Club 
can get.  We are very proud of them! 
A little good news in middle of this 
pandemic.
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